
 

 

DO NOT BE A VICTIM 
 

         The San Diego Police Department needs 
         your help in preventing vehicle burglaries 
        
 

         You can prevent vehicle burglaries and 
         vehicle thefts by following these simple 
         precautions: 

 

 Do not let your guard down when parking in secure parking 
garages. Vehicle burglaries still happen in these areas. 

 

 Do not prop open doors or hold the door open for people 
to enter your apartment facility. Suspects are not breaking 
into secure garages. They are relying on you to let them in. 

    

 Use a steering wheel locking device. 
 

 Do not leave ANYTHING in view in your vehicle. 
 

 Never leave your garage gate opener in the vehicle. 
 

 Write down the serial numbers of your property. 
 

 Report suspicious activity. Most law enforcement arrests 
start as a call from a concerned citizen.  
 

 Even though property crime is down it is important to 
always be vigilant.   
 

                SDPD Non-Emergency (619) 531-2000  
                           Emergencies Dial 911 


